SCS TODAY: April 2, 2020

[A late-day update from the SCS Dean’s Office]

TODAY’S TOPICS

— After successful ISR and LTI graduate program open houses were held on campus weeks ago, other graduate programs in SCS
had to quickly adapt their open house activities from on-campus to online. | have heard only of great results and I’'m proud of how
everyone came together to help each other and keep the wheels turning. Thanks to those who creatively modified already-planned
open houses: Charlotte Yano (CSD); Nicole Stenger (CBD); Nicole Willis, Jenn McPherson, Skip Shelly (MHCI); Queenie Kravitz, Jeff
Bigham, Tianying Chen, Toby Li (HCIlI PhD); Suzanne Muth, David Wettergreen, Alex Krause, Deb Tobin, Hadley Pratt, Brian Staszl
(RI); Diane Stidle (MLD).

— SCS Ph.D. students: watch your email for details regarding a Ph.D. Town Hall meeting via Zoom to be held Tuesday, April 7 at 1
p.m. This meeting will be recorded.

OF NOTE

— CMU’s Office of the Provost has shared details officially regarding plans for flexibility around reviews for reappointment, promotion
and tenure of faculty. Questions can be directed to the Vice Provost for Faculty, VPFaculty@andrew.cmu.edu

— Get your CMU-specific Zoom background photos!

TO KNOW

Our ongoing work that may benefit our community and the global community...

— CMU spin-off offers Al platform to help governments address COVID-19

Until tomorrow,
----- Martial

SHARE YOUR STORY

Do you have a story to share about teaching, learning or working remotely? Are you overcoming challenges or discovering strength
within yourself or new things about your classmates or colleagues while we find ourselves operating in a new paradigm? Help
everyone in SCS feel more connected by sharing your story, share-your-sto cs.cmu.edu

REMEMBER YOUR RESOURCES
SCS Alerts | EFor Students | For Staff | Eor Faculty | Eor Researchers | Resources for Children

SCS Faculty Hiring Updates and Guidelines | Remote Education for Instructors: SCS FAQ and Eberly Center FAQ

CMU Coronavirus Updates and Information and FAQ | CMU Health Services, 412-268-2157
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